
JUNE 7, 2016    |    6-8 PM

AMERICAN PRINTING HOUSE FOR THE BLIND

1839 FRANKFORT AVENUE    |    LOUISVILLE, KY 40206

MSD will hold a Pardon Our Dust Meeting concerning the Clifton Heights CSO (Combined Sewer 

Overflow) Basin Project. At this meeting, MSD will provide information about the construction phase of the 

project, and offer you an opportunity to speak directly with the Project Manager and the Construction Team. 

This basin will greatly lessen the occurrence of combined sewer overflows—untreated sewage—

entering Beargrass Creek during rain events.

CUSTOMER RELATIONS     |     502.587.0603     |     CustomerRelations@LouisvilleMSD.org     |            @LouisvilleMSD

For additional information 
visit MSDProjectWIN.org

Questions? 

Contact:  
MSD Project Manager
Meskerem Eshetu 
502.540.6496

Public Meeting Notice
Clifton Heights CSO Basin   |   Pardon Our Dust Meeting

Pre-register for this meeting and receive notifications concerning this project at 

http://msd-clifton-heights-pardon-our-dust.eventbrite.com


